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Reminder of Last Week’s Opportunities… 

Investment Banking: There is a fantastic online 

opportunity for anyone interested in this field. 

This will be a one hour long presentation with 

input from three top firms including Santander. 

The opportunity will let you find out more about 

this career and the various opportunities 

available to you. This will take place on 12th 

November and is open to any S5 or S6 

interested in this career!  

STEM Opportunity: Anyone who is interested in 

a career in the STEM industries may wish to 

attend the World Skills UK LIVE online event! 

This is a virtual event which covers a range of 

careers with many different industries and 

speakers represented.  

Wild Hearts Global and Youth Ambassador 

Opportunity- a chance to develop leadership 

and business skills. This will look fantastic on 

any CV/Personal Statement, takes only three 

hours and will result in a Bronze Wild Hearts 

Ambassador Award! 

 

SGN Future Thinkers Youth Panel 

Solutions for the Planet are working in partnership 

with SGN who manage the network that distributes 

natural and green gas to 5.9 million homes and 

businesses across all of Scotland and parts of 

Southern England to form a youth panel. The 

‘Future Thinkers’ panel will give the students 

involved a unique opportunity to kickstart a career 

in the world of business by working with a major 

energy industry utility company. The ‘Future 

Thinkers’ panellists will have a real influence on 

the decisions made by senior management as well 

as: increasing knowledge on the workings of a 

major business, receiving a formal reference for 

use in UCAS or apprenticeship applications and 

accessing unique opportunities such as going 

behind-the-scenes or interviewing a member of 

staff. This is a unique opportunity! Email for more 

info! 

RAF Careers Fair 

This Wednesday there will be a virtual careers fair 

for any S5/6 who is interested in a career in the 

RAF. Please see Miss Hendrie as soon as possible 

to reserve a spot!  

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Below are a list of available opportunities for senior pupils-see/email 

Miss Hendrie if you are interested!   

nhendrie@bishopbriggs.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
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